
• IL CONSERVATION C O M M I S S I O N 
P. a . BOX 871 

S A N T A F E , N E W M E X I C D 

January 24, 1998 

Gulf C i l Corporation 
P* 0. Box 2167 
Hobbs, Haw Mexico 

Attention; C. F . Taylor 

Gentlemen: 

Reference is made to your letter of January 20, 1956, 
wherein you note that Administrative Order f .T)-6 describes tha 
proposed injection well as the Federal Simnons Vail No* 1 rather 
than the Federal Simoons 4ell No. 2 as was applied for* Order 
No. S.VD-6 is hereby corrected read "tfall No. 2". 

Vary truly yours, 

A. L. PCRT-zR, Jr. 
Secretary—Director 

DSNs omg 
CCJ .Varren Petroleum Corporation, Box 1589, Tulsa 2, Oklahoma 

Oil Conservation Coned ssion, Hobbs 
New Mexico Oil £ Gas Engineering C*_-fdtt_•, Hobbs 



PETROLEUM AND ITS PRODUCTS 

GULF OIL CORPORATION 
, : P. 0. Box 2167 

Hobbs. New Mexico ™ ^ 
* FORT WORTH 

January 20, 195$ 
PRODUCTION DIVISION 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
P. 0, Box 671 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Gentlemen: 

Please refer to your Administrative Order No. SWD 6 dated 
November 5. 1957 which granted permission to Warren Petroleum Corp­
oration to effect conversion to salt water disposal of its Federal-
Simmons Well No. 1 located 1980 feet from the South line and 1980 
feet fron: the East line of Section 7, Township 9 South, Range 
East, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico. 

The application for such permission was submitted for 
Well No. 2 instead of Well No. 1 as stated in your above numbered 
order. Inasmuch as we have taken over the operation of this 
property, we would appreciate i t i f you would take any action you 
deem necessary to correct the error in well number. 

Yours very truly, 

/ yt.-

C. F. TAYLOR 
Area Supt. of Production 

CFT/cm 


